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February 19, 2006

Vicki Fenton

Love All Foundation

Grand Central Station

PO Box 1258

New York, NY 10163-1258

Dear Ms, Fenton:

Programs that foster education enrichment through the arts and famil y counseling are
important to improving the well-being of families with disabled children who are
struggling to find quality, affordable care and education for their children,

As such, T am pleased to express my support for the Eve Fenton Love All Foundation,

which seeks to address the needs of low income Tamilies with children with disabilities,

There is a dearth of programs that offer holistic, family oriented care for poor and
disabled children, As a member of the Mental Health and Developmental Disabilities
Committee and as the Deputy Minority Leader of the New York State Senate, 1 fight
continually for the protection and expansion of services for disabled children and their
families. Tam glad to be joined in that fight by the Eve Fenton Love All Foundation.

Sincerely,

Co T Ao

Livic T. Schneiderman
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